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St. Bernadette Catholic 
Church                                      

402-731-4694                                         
7600 So 42nd St. Bellevue, 

Ne 68147 
 
 
 

Parish Website……….stbernadetteparish.org 
Facebook….St. Bernadette Parish Archdiocese of Omaha   

 
Mass Times 

Tuesday & Thursday…...….….….... 8:00 am 
Saturday  Evening………………….….5:00 pm 
Sunday ……….…...........................11:00 am 

Confessions on Saturdays 4-4:45 pm 
 

  Parish Office 
Weekday Hours……….7:30 am—3:00 pm 

 
Bulletin……………...stbbulletin@gmail.com 
Items for the bulletin must be submitted                                     
9 days prior to the date of the Bulletin! 

 
Fr. Mollner.……..jjmollner@archomaha.org 

Subby Enzolera (Faith Formation)….saenzolera@archomaha.org 
Sue Reed (PRE Director)…. sreedstb@gmail.com 

Tristen Riha (Secretary) ………tristenriha@gmail.com 
 

Pastoral Staff 
Ron Casart …………………...….……….Deacon 
Subby Enzolera ……………..…………..Deacon 
Gary Krupa ……………...………………..Deacon  

Holy Ghost Catholic 
Church  

402-731-3176 
5219 S. 53rd St. Omaha, 

Ne 68117 
 
                                              

 
Mass Times 

Wednesday & Friday …..…….…...7:00 am  
Sunday……………….…………...…….9:00 am 

Confessions on Sundays   8:15 am 
 

Parish Office 
Weekday Hours…………..…….. 8 am—4 pm 

Lunch 12-1 pm 
 

Bulletin………...…...stbbulletin@gmail.com 
Items for the bulletin must be submitted                                       
9 days prior to the date of the Bulletin! 

 
Parish Staff 

Fr. Mollner.…jjmollner@archomaha.org 
Fr. Phil Flott …………....….In Residence 
Carrie Kaczmarek……...………Secretary 
parishsecretary@holyghostomaha.org 
Jeff Belling……………...…...Maintenance 
Sue Reed……………………...PRE Director 

 
Deacon Couples:  

Tom & Kathy Schulte  402-731-3599 
Paul & Jackie Eubanks  402-932-8533 

Al & Terri Aulner  402-734-4557    
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Campaign Corner  
 
As of 8am Tuesday, February 6, we have collected $1,334,955 in giŌs and 
pledges to the Our Faith, Our Family, Our Future Campaign! We have surpassed 
the Our Faith Goal with the support from many parishioners, and for you we 
are grateful! Please help us reach the Our Family Goal of $1.5 million by making 
your giŌ or pledge today. 
 
Thank you to the many parishioners who have already supported our effort: 
Jim and Betty Adam, Chuck and Cheryl Adamson, Connie Badura, Mary Baker, Joseph and Betty Bass, James and Jean Berger, 
Patricia A. Blankenship, Jim and Mary Blaszak, Rita Bosanek, Jerry and Kathy Boukal, Frank and Linda Bracken,                   
David and Martha Brester, Paul and Glenda Bricko, Ken and Mary Kay Brown, Tim and Lisa Burkhardt,                                       
John and Connie Buscher, Ryan and Katherine Carnahan, Mary Ann Caveye, Del and Rita Chipps, Patty Ciurej, Rose Ciurej, 
Thomas and Regina Connor, Harvey and Charlotte Coufal, Al and Susan Cwirko, Christian and Angela Davenport and Family, 
Dale and Yessica Deseck, Donald and Terry Deseck, Pete Digilio, Diane Dilsaver, Kristen Dohse, William and Marian Dostal, 
Jim and Barb Dougherty, Eugene and Patricia Drvol, Marge Egermier, Ronnie Egermier, Jerry and Janetta Eipperle,                    
Barbara Elman, Mary Elsasser, Deacon Subby and Lynn Enzolera, Karen Fields, Andy and Miki Flanagan,                                  
Pat and Chris Flanagan, Joan T. Foreman-Mertz, Kurt and Rita Frickel, Juanice Furmanski, Patty Galas,                                    
Jared and Jennifer Gegzna, Jeanette Gentile, Tom and Penny Gilsdorf, Michael and Patricia Gordon, Ed and Leona Grace,            
Terry and Mary Gradoville, Chuck and Barb Grady, Deborah Gray, Bill and Pat Greguras, Conde Groski, Josephine Groski,             
Mary Ann Harding, Pat and Betsy Harding, Dorest and Linda Harvey, David and Susan Hebda, Bill and Cris Herek,                       
Brian and Maureen Hiatt, Renae Hrubsky, John and Chloe Hug, Virginia Hun, Yvonne Hylok, Arthur and Holly Inserra,                 
Barbara Jansen, Jim and Kim Jansen, Brian and Katie Jarrett, Colleen M. Jeck, Gary Jeck, Sharon Jedlicka,                                     
Rick and Monica Jensen, Juan and Ellie Jesus, Steve and Cathy Jesus, Rigoberto and Yolanda Jimenez, Teresa Kabourek,            
Carol Kanne, Ed and Cathy Kaspar, Nick and Linda Keating, Raymond and Elaine Kempnich, Chris and Chris Kenny,                   
Helena Kielion, Gloria Kirberger, Stephen Klein, Darrell and Pamela Klusaw, Rich and Jackie Kmiecik,                                     
Ronald and Diane Kmiecik, Helen Knoblauch, Mariann Kokotajlo, Dean and Victoria Kreitlow, Louis and Michelle Kresl,           
Joe F. Krska and Janet M. Krska, Gary and Linda Krupa, Robert and Mary Kurcz, Dan and Colleen Kurmel,                               
Terry and Karen Langen, Michael and Kathy Larkin, Darrel Lechner, Rex and Pat Leibert, Chad and Emily Liechti,                          
Brent and Kelly Linder, Bill and Mickey Loges, Robert and Terri Macaitis, Harold and Rosemary Mapes,                                              
Sean and Megan Martin, Hector and Lisa Martinez, Rebecca and Ivan Martinez, Bernard and Margaret McCoy, Dennis McCoy, 
Kevin and Colleen McCoy, Mark and Julie McNamara, Tim and Meghan Mendick, Linda and Bernie Meyers,                                      
Joseph and Gail Micek, Mr. George Mickells, Ken and LuAnn Mill, Lloyd and Jean Mill, Jeff and Sue Miller,                                        
John and Renee Mixan, Ken and Mary Sue Mixan, Rev. Jeff Mollner, Michael and Karen Molloy, Andrea Monico,                            
Chuck and Kathy Monico, Laura Monzingo, Vern and Chris Muhlbauer, Mary Diane and Walter Neneman,                                            
Gerald and Nancy Nollett, Muriel M. Nuffer, Dan and Vicki Nyberg, Gloria Olson, Gerard and Christine Ortner,                                     
Joe and Barb Ostblom, Jim and Kelly Overfelt, Arman and Cathie Pajnigar, Sherri Pallas, Terrence and Dianne Pankowski,             
Paul and Mary Parr, Virginia Paska, Chuck and Carol Paskach, Dale and Constance Petersen, Jeff and Jennifer Poeppe,               
John and Patty Pogge, Judy Pollack, Wyatt Ramsey, Mark and Joni Redford, Dwaine and Mary Redler, Chris and Sue Reed, 
Joyce Renner, Alfredo and Veronica Vera Reyes, Bill and Deb Rice, Rosalie Ridgeway, Dorothy Riha, Scott and Tristen Riha,  
Victor and Beverly Riha, Amber Roberts, Tracy Roberts, Mary Jo Rome, Joan M. Ronnfeldt, Diane Rosenthal,                                 
Theresa Rothermund, Kathy Schafer, Mary Schrack, Tom and Melanie Schrack, Mark and Diana Schreier, Larry Schwartz,  
John and Sharon Sempek, James F. Setlak, Shelby Shannon, Barbara Slaven, Carol Slaven, Cecil and Mary Snyder,                        
Fred and Joyce Sokol, Robert and Pamela Sondag, Rosary Sorensen, Mary Sporcic, Joseph and Theresa Stanek,                           
Shayla Stanek, Joseph and Pamela Stein, Larry Sterba, Frank and Mary Jo Stika, Dick Strauss, Rodney Strese,                                       
Arnie and Debbie Strong, Ellen Stuva, Marlene Terwillerger, Diane Thiele, Joseph and Mary Thomas, Pat and Karen Thompson, 
Steve and Maggie Tooley, Rose Tselentis, Mike and Vicki Tysor, Bob and Linda Urbanski, Jerry and Frieda Urlaub,                                
Tom and Janet Van Haute, Dave and Janet Van Keuren, Peter S. and Roberta M. Vana, David and Michelle Varney,                       
William and Sharon Veys, Victor Visty, Dale Voboril, Sharon M. Vondra, Richard and Krissy Weiser, Ronald and Kathleen Weiss, 
Carolyn Wendover, Rose and Gary Wesely, Bill and Kathy Wichita, Lindan Wiesen, Carole Williams,                                                      
Timothy and Mary Jo Williams, Kathleen Wilson, Stanley Wzorek, Roland and Theresa Yost, Michael and Lori Zadina,              
Kathleen M. Zbylat, Clinton and Karen Zoucha, Greg and Liz Zoucha, Mike Zoucha, Sal and Rosemary Zoucha, Anonymous (5) 
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    $    Parish Financial Update    $  
Weekly Needs: $13,585.00 

Collection: $12,196.00 
YTD Needs: $428,711.00 

YTD Collection: $416,290.50 
Shortage: $12,420.50 

Tuesday, February 13, 2024   
8:00 am    +Paul Jansen 
Ash Wednesday, February 14, 2024 
8:00 am    + Jim Vondra 
6:15 pm Parishioners of St. Bernadette  
                & Holy Ghost 
Thursday, February  15, 2024 
8:00 am    + Office Jim Muhlbauer 
Saturday,  February 17, 2024  
5:00 pm   Parishioners of St. Bernadette   
                  & Holy Ghost 
 Sunday, February 18, 2024                                                        
11:00 am  + Jim Vondra 

Weekly Mass Intentions 

FAITH FORMATION 
Live Lent Together 
(LLT) 
Why go it alone 
When you can Live Lent 
Together? 
 
LLT is a parish based movement of small groups of 
friends and family to break open God&#39;s word. 
It can be in your home or other convenient location 
(maybe a local library, coffee shop or even a pub), 
and at a time convenient for your group for six 
meetings during Lent. Many of you may have led or 
participated in LLT over the past few years. 
Some of you may have thought about joining a 
group in the past but just weren’t able to make it 
happen. 
In the next week, we ask you to prayerfully consider 
to Live Lent Together with us. If you would like to              
participate or if you have any questions, you can 
email Deacon Subby Enzolera at saen-
zolera@archomaha.org or call the Parish Office at 
402-731- 4694. 

OACCW Winter Meeting 
WHO: All Catholic Women 
WHAT: OACCW (Omaha Archdiocese Council of Catholic 
Women) meeting. 
WHEN &amp; WHERE: Tue., Feb 13, 2024 at Heine 
Learning Center in Msgr. Cyril J. Werner Activity Center, 
parking lot and entrance on south side of Holy Trinity 
Elementary School, off S. Summit St. , Hartington, NE. 
*Please note this is a change from original scheduled 
host site. 
 
ITINERARY: 9:30 a.m. Registration of $10. 10:00 a.m.            
Meeting begins. Lunch and Commission/Committee 
Reports to follow throughout day and a program        
presented by RNC. Day will conclude with Mass at 2:00 
p.m. Info/Updates to include Catholics at Capitol,           
Spirituality Day and next meeting. 

Preparing…. that is what I would recommend      
doing this week. Start thinking about, praying and 
preparing for Lent. How will your Lent look?   
What will you do for the 40 days? What will your 
family do? Take this week to prepare. 
See you all at Ash Wednesday mass on February 
14th at 6:15pm. 
 
February: 
14- Ash Wednesday Mass @ 6:15 and then social 
hall for a short activity 
21- Sacrament Classes for First Communion and 
Confirmation 
28-Parent Class 
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Heavenly Dusters  
Feb 10 Rose Zoucha, Mary Sporcic, Rose Tslentis, 
Connie Tucker 
Feb 17 Marge Egermier, Ellen Stuva 
Feb 24 Liz Zoucha, Kelly Linder 
Mar 2 Mary Larsen  
Mar 9 Pat Blankenship, Patty Gordon,  
Veronica Diaz-Vera,  Shayla Stanek,                       
Gloria Kirberger, Yolanda Jimenez 
Mar 16 Mary Baker, Janet Kocourek,                      
Joan Foreman-Mertz, Carol Paskach,                  
Kathleen Filer, Theresa Yost 
Mar 23 Chris Ortner, Linda Harvey, Mariann Koko-

The Rosary at 4:20pm before the 5pm 
Mass on Saturdays will be for the            
intention of vocations. 
We are praying the rosary for World 
Peace every Monday night at 6:30 in the church.                   
We are praying for the conversion of our country.   

Scrip Sales 
Feb 17 & 18 Men’s Club  
Feb 24 & 25 Men’s Club 
Mar 2 & 3 Parish Grp 
Mar 9 & 10 Home & School 

Money Counters 
Feb 12 Sharon Jedlicka, Mariann Kokotajlo,  
Rosary Sorensen 
Feb 20 Rosemary Mapes, Joyce Renner, Jean Mill 
Feb 26 Rich Kmiecik, Jim Setlak, Sal Zoucha,        
Juan Jesus 
Mar 4 Rolly & Theresa Yost, Gerry & Chris Ortner 
Mar 11 Sharon Jedlicka, Mariann Kokotajlo 
Rosary Sorensen 

The Altar Society continues to coordinate meals for               
Father Jeff every Wednesday & Thursday evening and we          
appreciate everyone who has helped with this over that last 
few months! As my Mom would say “Many hands make light 
work”!!                                                                                                                                                               
The new schedule for fall is available at https://
takethemameal.com/WNPP0126 or contact Sue Miller              
@ 402-680-9138 or suz1949@icloud.com and I can schedule 
for you. Father Jeff has no food preferences or allergies.        
Dinner can be dropped off at the office before 3 or the          
rectory no later than 5 PM.  If no one is in the rectory, food 
can be left by the front door. Again, our deepest thanks for 
sharing a meal!    

Save the Date! Totus Tuus            
is coming back to                         
St Bernadette this summer 
the week of June 8-14!           
Registration and more           
information coming soon.  

Plan to join us for a women’s day of              
inspiration, prayer, music, food and fellowship 
on March 2, 2024 from 9:00 to 3:00 at             
St Charles Borromeo Church.  Julie Carrick, 
author and catholic recording artist will be 
our guest speaker. For more information or to 
register, go to stcharlesomaha.org.  

Ash Wednesday is one of the most important dates 
on the Christian calendar because it marks the start 
of Lent. 
 
Lent is a six-week period of fasting or self-sacrifice, 
prayer, and almsgiving, observed by Catholics each 
year to prepare for the celebration of Easter when 
Christ rose from the dead to sit at the right hand of 
God the father. The reason for their self-sacrifice is 
that Christians want to replicate the hardships felt by 
Jesus during his time in the wilderness  
 
Legion of Mary  

Girl Scout cookies are HERE! 
In person sales start 2/9/24 
contact 
troop45413@gmail.com for 
all your cookie needs! We’ll be 
hosting cookie booths at both St. Bernadette and 
Holy Ghost. Come find us and get your cookie fix.  
$5/box. We’re also accepting donations for Gift of 
Sharing cookies which will be donated to a charity 
focusing on animal services. We have a goal of 100 
Gift of Sharing boxes! 

 2/16/24 Holy Ghost Fish Fry 4-8pm 
2/17/24 St. Bernadette 4:45-6:15pm 
2/18/24 St. Bernadette 10:45am-12:15pm 
2/23/24 Holy Ghost Fish Fry 4-8pm 



Prayer Line 
Please call Betty Rezek at 402-734-2531 or   
Patty Pogge at 402-733-8234 to request          
instant prayer for those in need.                              
Special Prayers needed  for all military               
personnel. Please consider putting your name on 
our prayer line. It is immediate and private. When you put 
your name in the bulletin it is for the public.   

Please remember in your prayers all 
those who have been born into eternal 
life. May their souls and all the souls of 
the faithful departed, through the mercy 
of God, rest in peace.   

In Loving Memory  
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Vocations 

Cheryl Adamson, Annabelle Berrera, Rick Becerra, Elle Burgess, Alfonso Calderon, Leonardo Clymer,               
Kathi Ciurej, John Cunningham, Rosemarie Davis, Charlotte & Dominic Cullenward, Donna Dailey,                     
Kathleen Devlin, Mike Digilio, Kelly Dix, Margaret Eipperle, Gina Rae Filer, Norma Flores, Juanice Furmanski, 
Louise LaFramboise, Lisa Hargis, Jeanette Hauptman, Barbara Jansen, Margie Janssen, Carol Johnson,          
Carol Jura, Olga Kanne, Phyllis Knicky, Donna Kubiak, Donna Krysl, Austin Lampe, Jan Lampe,                                  
Michael Macdonald, Mark Maeder, Steve Maguire, Fr. Robert Matya, Lisa Meier, Carol McDaniel, Bernie McCoy, 
Leonard Meier, The Meyer Family, Joel Rivera, Blanche Murphy, Charles Murphy, Amy McNeil, Sue Novotny, 
Maryn Page, Ellen Pankievicz, Ella Peters, Jonathan Perez, Rita Perito, Keelan Phillips, Joe Pitman,                             
Jennifer Pryjmak, Jann Reinig, Betty Rodgers, Jodi Ronnfeldt, Joyce Salvatori, Kelly Burkhardt Sheard,             
Debbie Schumacher, Isabella Sterba, Pam Stein, David Virgilito, Mark White, Michael Winter, Claire Winter,            
Theresa Yost, Annabella Zyla,  

Healing Prayers Needed for the Sick  
If  you have someone in need of Prayers, contact the Parish Office 

Ministry Schedule 
Saturday, February  17,  2024  5:00 pm Mass                                                            
Lector: Andy Flanagan 
EMHC: Roberta & Pete Vana  
Altar Servers: Clare & Josie Chandler, Lindsey Cogswell 
 
Sunday, February  18,  2024 11:00 am Mass                                         
Lector: Mark Redford 
EMHC: Richa Leimbach, Kathy Wichita 
Altar Servers: Sophia Parr 
 
 

Join us for Coffee and sweet 
treats after the 8am Mass every 
2nd Thursday of the month. 

Next weekend, the ArchOmaha Vocations office is sponsoring a Prospect Visit at                  
St Paul Seminary and St John Vianney College Seminary, both in St. Paul, MN.                        
This is a weekend for high school and college age men (age 16-24) who have considered 
the priesthood and wondering about the next steps. The priests and seminarians at                
Saint John Vianney College Seminary invite them to take a closer look at seminary life.          
A Vianney Visit offers an ideal look into the current seminarian’s spiritual, academic, and 
fraternal life. Participants will hear testimonies from current seminarians, attend spiritual 
conferences with SJV priests, pray with the community, and tour the University of                              
St. Thomas. Please pray for these young men during this time. 

God has done great things for you. Spread the good news. Consider a church vocation. (Mark 1:40-45).                      
If you think God is calling you to be a priest, email vocations@archomaha.org.  
This week we pray for seminarian, Luke Capoun. Luke is from St Wenceslaus Parish in Omaha and is in his third 
year of study at St John Vianney College Seminary in St Paul, MN.  
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Our next Don & Millie’s on 84th & Q 
Caring and Sharing event is February 
19th from 11am- 9pm. Dine in or      
carry out!  We hope to see you there!  

Weekly Mass Intentions 
Ash Wednesday, February 14, 2024   
7:00 am   + Kristine Makara 
Friday, February 16,  2024       
7:00 am  + Betty Stillmock 
Sunday, February  18, 2024                                                        
9:00 am  + Larry Petersen 

The following members of our Parish, or loved ones of our Parishioners that are in need of prayers for their 
health. May our Lord grant them a speedy recovery and return them to their families in perfect health:                    
Dorothy Blach, Jan Brinck (sister-in-law of Marita Grebl), Mark Broich (brother of Marita Grebl), Carmen Cogan, 
Ron Coniglio, Becky English, Dcn Paul & Jackie Eubanks, Theresa Eubanks Schwartzer, Yvonne Fisher,          
Warren Hadley, Christine Haite, Donna Hansen, Cheryl Koziel (daughter of Jackie Peroutka), Cathy Longacre,                                      
Betty and Mike McMillan, Mark Mruz, Ender Pitman, Jon Ricci (nephew of Nellie Hadley), John Ripa,                          
Ray Sempek, Hayden Sommer, Raymond Starks, Donna Vaughn, Brian Walters,                                                                
Danny Watkins (brother of Brenda Tylkowski)  

Let us also remember in our prayers those who in care centers or homebound:                                           
Rick Becerra, Jean Buechler, Dee Clap, Patty Dworak, Jacob Fraser, Kim Hall, Dorothy Kazor,                
Joanne Leutzinger, Pat Makara, Darlene McKinley, Janet Nicholas, Dolores Noonan, Rita Tomes,                  
Joe Zuchniak 

Holy Ghost Financials: 
Weekly Needs: $3,350.00 

Collection: $4,159.00 
YTD Needs: $107,200.00 

YTD Collection: $101,151.81           
Shortage: $6,048.19   

We would like to give thanks for Jodi May for                  
graciously giving her time and talent to be our                  
funeral coordinator at Holy Ghost!!! 
Thank you to Karen Hermsen for stepping up and             
taking this responsibility as our new coordinator for 
funerals.  
Thank you to all who made desserts and have helped, 
we couldn’t do it without you. 
If you would like to help in anyway please contact our 
parish secretary at Holy Ghost. 

All women are invited to the Magnificat-Omaha               
LENTEN Brunch at St. Robert Bellarmine Catholic 
Church on March 9 from 9:30 AM to 12:30 PM. Our 
guest speaker is Julie Storr, Oblate OSB, writer for 
CatholicMom.com, and blogger 
for LectiotheLiturgy.com. She will inspire you to 
bring more JOY into your Lenten journey.  Cost: $20. 
For Reservations and information, contact Terri 
Aulner at 402-669-9024 or  
go  www.MagnificatOmaha.org                                     
* Magnificat-Omaha is an archdiocesan-wide          
Catholic women’s organization focused on                 
evangelization.   

Holy Ghost Women’s club meetings are held in 
social hall at Holy Ghost all women of Holy Ghost 
and St. Bernadette are invited:  
Tuesday, March 19 at 6:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, April 23 at 6:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, May 21 at 6:00 p.m. (pot luck) 

Congratulations to Lucy Kaczmarek who achieved 
Honor Roll for the first semester at Gross Catholic 
High School. Way to go!  

The second collection schedule for               
Holy Ghost is a follows: 
February 11th:  Buildings and Grounds 
February 18th:  St. Vincent de Paul 
February 25th:  Restoration of the brass 
vases for the altar 



Desserts for fish fry’s at Holy Ghost: We will need 
your delicious desserts for fish fry’s every Friday 
in lent! Starting February 9 through March 
22.  Thank you! 
 
Stations of the Cross: Wednesday’s during lent at 
6:30 p.m.  Holy Ghost Church February 21 – 
March 20, 2024 
 
Save the date:  Holy Ghost Women of year lunch-
eon will be Saturday, April 7, 2024 at noon in so-
cial hall at Holy Ghost. 
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Holy Ghost Fish Fry! 
Friday’s during Lent 4 -8pm 
Shrimp Dinner - $10.00 (8 pcs) 
Baked Cod Dinner - $10.00 (3 pcs) 
Fried Cod Dinner - $10.00 (3 pcs) 
Combo “Triple Delight” Dinner – 
$12.00 
(2 pcs of baked, 2 pcs of fried, 4 shrimp) 
Mac N Cheese Dinner - $8.00 
Bowl of Clam Chowder or Mac N Cheese - $3.50 
(Extras) 3 Shrimp or 1 piece of fish - $2.00 

Holy Ghost Car show  
Saturday June1, 2024,  
Showtime 4—8pm 
Registration 2-4pm 
Participants Choice Top 35 
Clergy’s Choice 
Spectator’s Choice 
Goodie bags, door prizes, raffles and 50/50 
For more Information                                                                
contact Chuck Merica 402-731-0494 

The 47th Annual St. Bernadette Men’s Club Pasta Dinner is just a couple of weeks away on 
Sunday, February 27th, 11:00 am - 4:00 pm. 
We will be serving an authentic Italian delicacy of pasta, 2 meatballs or 1 sausage, salad, and Italian 
bread. All dinners are adult size for $10.00. We also offer a ‘Take Home’ container which easily feeds 
4 adults for $35. This is intended for take out only. This year all dinners will be served in takeout containers,          
giving you the option to eat in or take it home with you. There will be a reduced number of tables available for         
self-serve dine in, with 
tableware and drinks provided. We ask that you visit the parish website to pre-order your 
dinners, packages of 12 meatballs or 6 sausage, 1 quart container of sauce, and tickets for 
the meat wheel. (All proceeds support our youth activities and scholarships and also special parish needs) 
 
Pasta Dinner Signups 
As always, we relay on our great parishioners who volunteer to make this a great success year after 
year. Please sign up after any Mass this weekend or next weekend at the tables as you leave church. 
If you forget to sign up, you may also call Subby Enzolera at the parish office (402-731-4694) to 
volunteer. 
Your support is greatly appreciated. 

WHO IS THE MAN OF THE SHROUD? 

For our Lenten mission, St Bernadette will be 
hosting the KVSS Shroud of Turin display                  
18-19 February! There will be two main events: 

Sunday, Feb 18th - for our Eucharistic                       
Encounter evening, a self-guided viewing of the 
Shroud display with reflections  connecting the 
Shroud to the Eucharist. The evening begins at 
6pm in the Social Hall; at 7pm Eucharistic         
Adoration will be available in the Church.  

Monday, Feb 19th - beginning at 6:30pm, speaker 
Jim Bertrand will give a presentation on the 
Shroud of Turin followed by a Q&A session. 
Viewing of the display will be available before and 
after Mr. Bertrand's  presentation with the social 
hall doors opening at 5pm.''  


